
A Message from the Executive Officers 
regarding General Conference 2020 
 
The Early Bird Registration Deadline Has Been Extended to March 22 
 
Plans continue for an impactful General Conference May 4-7 in Halifax, Nova Scotia. Presenters, worship 
and prayer teams, the Maritime District, and conference organizers are actively preparing for a Spirit-
empowered time together. It’s Time!  
 
Registration numbers are strong. To encourage those who may have been hesitant to register due to 
some of the current global uncertainty around travel, the early bird registration of $259 has been 
extended to Sunday, March 22nd. (Click here to register.) 
 
We are very aware of the concerns surrounding the COVID-19 virus and encourage all of our 
constituency members to follow the guidelines suggested by Canada’s Public Health Agency on their 
website (https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-
infection.html). We will be implementing their suggested best practices for mass gatherings when we 
meet in Halifax. The Halifax Convention Centre (HCC) is fully co-operating with us and they are 
continuing to host all conventions scheduled for their facility.  
 
Note: Cancellation/postponement of General Conference 2020 would only take place if we and the 
HCC receive a directive from the Nova Scotia Health Authority resulting in a “force majeure.” In that 
highly unlikely case we would initiate a contingency plan to allow the necessary business of the 
conference to be conducted in due time.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing prayers for General Conference 2020 and for continuing to join us in prayer 
for those being impacted nationally and internationally by COVID-19. We pray the Lord shows His 
strength and mercy on behalf of His people and our neighbours whom He loves.  
 

David Wells, David Hazzard and Murray Cornelius 
Executive Officers of The Pentecostal Assemblies of Canada 
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